From: registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 7:41:47 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2021 6:25 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Rymanta Kaknevicius

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

What’s the point of elimination of seasonal status and replacing with a low density rate for delivery charges for
seasonal residences? There should be no difference between full time and part time residences for delivery charges
or maintaining services for all. So what has motivated this change? Minority residences are being gauged for the
benefit of the Hydro One. The last several reporting periods showed 25%+ profit increase, Also, we can’t accept that
our neighbours on either side are full time cottage residences but we will be paying almost double for same
services? We don’t mind sharing fairly to maintain the assets that provide services but an increase of 100% is

definitely unjustified.

Therefore, we strongly object to the charges as shown in your notice.

-- Attachment --
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